
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classroom News 

Friday 27th November 2020 

This week we enjoyed listening to the story ‘Dear Zoo’. We have 

used our cutting and writing skills to make a page for a class 

book. We talked about which animals make good pets, and 

sorted animals into groups of either wild animals or pets. We 

learned that some animals are in both groups. 

In RE we thought about birthdays and how they are special 

times for us. We solved some clues to work out whose birthday 

we will be celebrating soon. 

Harvest Appeal 

The children were fantastic on the Sponsored Walk and all 

managed to do the whole 10 laps with the support of their 

buddy. Well done Reception! Please send your sponsor money 

in as soon as possible. 

Christmas Cards 

We are aware that many children will want to send Christmas cards to each 

other.  We therefore have a range of ways that children can do this in the 

current climate:  

        Children bring in their cards on either a MONDAY or a TUESDAY. 

These will then be quarantined and distributed on the FRIDAY of that 

same week. Please tuck the lid of the envelope rather than licking 

them.  

        Rather than sending in cards, you may wish to make a donation to 

our chosen charity, NEST Lancashire; an organisation which supports 

children with mental health and wellbeing challenges. Please send 

your donations in an envelope.  

 If you do not wish your child to receive Christmas cards, please 

contact school to let us know. 

  

 

 

 

Diary Dates 

15th December - Christmas Dinner 

Please send forms back with your 

preference.  

 

Courageous Advocate 

Charles Wesley 1707- 1788 is best 

known for his prolific hymn writing 

and poetry. He wrote a great many 

hymns, some of which we still sing 

today. 

How many songs singing God’s 

praises did he compose? Try and 

listen to some of the most popular 

ones. 

 
 

 

 

 

Curriculum Award – Jordan for designing a fantastic birthday card using pens and 

collage materials. 

Christian Value Certificate for Hope – Peter for persevering with his letter formation 

and showing great resilience. 

To all of our friends isolating at home – we miss you, and cannot wait to see your happy, smiling faces 

again soon!  

 

Diamond 9 

Our Diamond 9 word this week 

in class has been ‘Flourish’. 

 

 


